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Honorable Ted Strickland
Governor’s Office
Riffe Center, 30™ Floor ‘
T
c
O
Q

77 South High Street
Columbus, OH 43215-6108
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April 3, 2008

Dear Honorable Ted Strickland,

Enough is enough! Please NO INCREASE! We live at 5984 Paris Blvd N Westerville
Ohio 43081. We have Ohio American Water Company and they want to increase our
water bill 31.86%. This is outrageous! Qur monthly water bill is over $100.00 for a

family of four. We live paycheck to paycheck and can hardly pay our water bill now.

Please help! Please STOP this increase!

Thank you,

Don and Becky DeLauder
614-899-6902
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